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TO:      All Weil-McLain Distributors and Agents 

FROM:     Mike Boyd – Product Marketing Manager 

SUBJECT: New Ultra Venting Option – Direct Exhaust   
 
 

Installing an Ultra Gas boiler just got Ultra easier! 
 
Weil-McLain now approves the use of a direct exhaust venting option with Ultra Series 3 and 
Series 3-UE boilers, which includes the following models: 80, 80LP, 105, 155, 230, 299, 310, 399. 
 
Installing contractors can now direct exhaust through a sidewall, or vertically, and use combustion 
air drawn directly from the mechanical room.  The drawings below illustrate these venting 
configurations. 

 
 
Soon, all Ultra Series 3-UE boilers will ship with the new venting addendum which provides 
detailed installation instructions for the direct exhaust option. 
 
An electronic version of this new venting addendum is posted on our web site and can be 
downloaded at http://tiny.cc/f8o08 

 
If there are any questions regarding this new direct exhaust venting option, please do not hesitate 
to call Weil-McLain Technical Services at 1-800-526-6636. 
 
 
 

And as always, thank you for your continued support of Weil-McLain products and services. 
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